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Ms. Barcy F. McNeal
Administration/docketing

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Brad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re: 2015 Annual Reports for Fiscal Assessment
Case No. 16-01-AU-RPT

Dear Ms. McNeal,

On August 17th, 2016, Scioto Energy received a second notice that it failed to submit the
2015 Annual Report according to PUCO records as of August 16, 2016 at 5:30 P.M.

Scioto Energy did properly submit 2015 Annual Reports for Fiscal Assessment and both
reports are included on the PUCO website at:
http://www.puco.ohio.gov/apps/directorvlister/annualreports.cfm?path=2015 %5C&filear

ea=3

Per instructions contained in the second notice email, I am submitting a copy of the email
confirmations for license numbers 09-170E and 14-351G.

If you have any questions, please call me at 614-888-8805.

Sincerely,

Susanne Buckley

Attachment
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Susanne Bucklex

From: annualreports@puc.state.oh.us
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 4:37 PM
Subject: Confirmation of receipt for your 2015 Annual Report

Thank you for your cooperation in helping the PUCO move to a paperless filing system
for annual reports. Your annual reports have now been posted at:
http://www.puco.ohio.gov/apps/directorvlister/annuaIreports.cfm?path=2015%5C&fiIe
area=3

The PUCO and, if applicable, the Ohio Consumers' Counsel will determine the
appropriate assessment amounts and send a bill to the fiscal contact identified in your
report by October 3, payment is due by November 1%.

If you have any questions, please contact the Docketing Division at 614-466-4095.

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio speaks through its published opinions and
decisions. This message may not accurately reflect the views of the Commission and
does not constitute legal advice to be relied upon by any party. This message and any
response to it may constitute a public record subject to disclosure in accordance with
Ohio Revised Code Section 149.43.

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and
thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.

x*x p|ease consider the environment when printing this email ***



Susanne Bucklex
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From: annualreports@puco.ohio.gov
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 3:30 PM
Subject: Confirmation of receipt for your 2015 Annual Report

Thank you for your cooperation in helping the PUCO move to a paperless filing system
for annual reports. Your annual reports have now been posted at:
http://www.puco.ohio.gov/apps/directorvlister/annuaIreports.cfm?path=2015%5C&fi|e
area=3

The PUCO and, if applicable, the Ohio Consumers' Counsel will determine the
appropriate assessment amounts and send a bill to the fiscal contact identified in your
report by October 3", payment is due by November 18t

If you have any questions, please contact the Docketing Division at 614-466-4095.

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio speaks through its published opinions and
decisions. This message may not accurately reflect the views of the Commission and
does not constitute legal advice to be relied upon by any party. This message and any
response to it may constitute a public record subject to disclosure in accordance with
Ohio Revised Code Section 149.43.

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and
thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.

x** Please consider the environment when printing this email ***
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